
 

 

24 January 2019 
 
 
 
Richard Beere 
By email: fyi-request-9194-cf5f6b48@requests.fyi.org.nz   
 
 
Dear Richard, 
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
I refer to your request for information of 5 December 2018 where you requested the 
following: 
 

 all correspondence regarding the university updating its website page at the 

following web address: 

https://www.victoria.ac.nz/students/campus/health/suicidal-behaviour-in-

halls?fbclid=IwAR0E0jKqevtH3-

uGWML6bOkyJITialtE54H5uCXsbmMqJKD92tVgvmmG2EY - <accessed 

11:11am 5/12/2018> 

 This correspondence would include any correspondence the decision being made 

to update the website page, discussion of its page and when the page update was 

made accessible to the public. 

 

 

Please find attached the information that you requested.  

 

Please also note that some information has been withheld from those materials under 

section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to protect the privacy of 

natural persons. 

 

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman, 

to seek investigation and review of Victoria’s refusal to release some of the information you 

have requested. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Pam Thorburn 

Director Student Academic Services 
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